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RETURN TO SCHOOL 

 

We are excited to welcome all children back to 

school on Monday 8th March!  We are currently 

in the process of completing the organisation for 

this return to ensure that all amended 

Government guidelines are in place and the 

children have a smooth transition back into 

school.  We would like children to return to 

school in their normal school uniform and have 

their resources with them for their first day.  

Please could you ensure that your child returns 

any school books and resources on their first day 

back.   

The one-way system around the school that has 

been in place since last September will continue 

to operate in the same way, along with the 

requirement to gel on entry to school.  Face 

masks are also still required for all adults on the 

school site unless there is a medical exemption.  

We are in the process of liaising with Kingswood, 

our Hot Meal provider, and hoping that a hot 

lunch offer can provided each day.  Kingswood 

are likely to be in touch over the coming days – 

if you want a hot meal, please respond promptly 

to their order system. 

We will update you with further information via 

ParentPay, as soon as we have clarified some of 

the finer details. 
 

 
 

WEST HADDON 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  
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Times of the School Day from 8th March 

 

Nursery 8.45am – 3.30pm 
 

Reception  8.45 for 9am start – 3.30pm 
 

Year 1 and 2 8.45 for 9am start – 3.30pm 
 

Years 3 and 4 8.30 for 8.45am start – 3.15pm 
 

Years 5 and 6 8.30 for 8.45am start – 3.15pm 
 

 

Please ensure your child/children are in school 

on time each day. 

 

We have tweaked the timings from the autumn 

term to remove the waiting time for families 

with children in more than one bubble.  Adults 

who come onto the school site will be expected 

to drop the children and go straight away. 

 

As with the autumn term, we would like children 

in Years 4, 5 and 6 to come onto the school site 

on their own if at all possible – this encourages 

independence and reduces the number of adults 

on the school site. 

The Litter Muncher 
 
Well done goes to Joseph Dooley who has 
rasied over £760 through sponsorship, by 
collecting litter in our local community.  In 
total he has already collected over 12 bags 
of rubbish as well as raising for funds for 
Northampton General!   

 

 

 

 

Our value for this month is 

Care 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

